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Palaschuk, Jordan

From: wcomackie@hotmail.com
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 8:37 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: January 14, <web submission> LOC2018-0214

January 7, 2019 

Application: LOC2018-0214 

Submitted by: William Mackie 

Contact Information 

Address: 305 - 1816 16A Street 

Phone: (778) 994-3987 

Email: wcomackie@hotmail.com 

Feedback: 

Hello, I support this land use re designation because it provides more affordable housing near the downtown 
core. It also intensifies the population density in an innercity community such as Bankview which is aligned 
with the municipal development plan. I currently live in Bankview and enjoy being able to either walk or 
take the train to work. Living close to work is beneficial for both the city and the community residents as we 
take advantage of the great public transit system and decrease the overall traffic. Thank you, William 
Mackie  
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Palaschuk, Jordan

From: matthewscoville95@gmail.com
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2019 11:32 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: January 14, <web submission> LOC2018-0214

Categories: PublicSubmission

January 7, 2019 

Application: LOC2018-0214 

Submitted by: Matthew Scoville 

Contact Information 

Address: 2127 27th Ave SW, Calgary AB T2T1H8 

Phone: (604) 790-9495 

Email: matthewscoville95@gmail.com 

Feedback: 

From The Scoville Family: We agree with this land use change, because it brings diversity of housing types 
in the Bankview community. Other adjacent communities like Richmond have this type of housing but it is 
almost inexistent in Bankview. More affordable housing in the inner city allows families like mine to live 
close to work and make our daily commute (In my case walking) fairly easy and quick. I am really hoping 
for this and many other RCG projects to be approved in this area. Regards, Matthew Scoville Cell: 604-790-
9495 Email: matthewscoville95@gmail.com  
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